On June 27, 2005 Board Member Sandra Richmond submitted the following questions regarding Board Item AC6  Cooperative Agreements with Community Child Care Centers.
 
Question: Would these be traveling personnel, going site to site?
 
Answer: Response to AC6:  The ESE Department contracts with two agencies to provide on-site speech and language services to the students whose parents select to have their children attend the community child care programs.  The contract agencies determine how best to utilize staff.  Because there are so many sites and so few available Speech Pathologists, it is more efficient for the school district to contract for this itinerant service and certainly beneficial to the children whose parents (1) don't particularly like them riding on a bus to and from a school site from the agency program and (2) would like them to remain with their non-disabled peers. 
 
 
